
NJ Warehouse Closed
for Inventory

americas.fujielectric.com

Thank you for your continuous support to Fuji Electric. Our 
semi-annual Physical Inventory in our New Jersey location is 
now scheduled and the warehouse will be closed temporarily. 
Please make note of these dates during which time all 
transactions, including Will Call will be suspended. Please 
plan accordingly for your orders to ship prior to these dates.

In the event of emergencies, our other warehouse locations 
will remain open and doing business as usual so we can 
support some of your short-term needs. Thank you for your 
patience and we look forward to serving you far into the 
future. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
our Customer Service Dept.

Edison, NJ Warehouse Closed for Inventory
Thursday, September 5th, 2024

Friday, September 6th, 2024

Normal business hours will resume on
Monday, September 9th, 2024


